IRVINE SCHOOL OF WIZARDRY

Dear

We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted to the Irvine
School of Wizardry.

If you accept the invitation, book your escape room game online:

www.hiddendonkey.com

During the checkout process enter the Gift Voucher Code shown below:

We eagerly await your arrivall
Yours sincerely,

Nicholas William Osterius
headmaster of Trvine School of Wizardry



